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MEMORANDUM FOR: Dennis M., Crutchfield, Assistant Director
for Safety Assessment, DL -

Thomas M. Novak, Assistant Director
for Licensing, DL

FROM: L. S. Rubenstein, Assistant Director
for Core and Plant Systems, DSI
SUBJECT: FINAL DRAFT OF THE RIVER BEND UNIT 1 TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS

In response to your memorandum dated April 19, 1985, the Power Systems Branch
has reviewed those sections of the River Bend Unit 1 technical specifications
which are in the Power Systems Branch area of responsibility. The sections
reviewed by PSB are: Item D in Tables 3.3.3-1, 3.3.3-2, and 4.3.3.1-1; Section
3/4.3.8, Section 3/4.8, and Section B 3/4.8. PSB comments are provided in the
enclosed marked-up pages of the River Bend technical specifications. Because
some issyes are still undergoing resolution with the applicant, portions of

%he River Bend tezhnical specifications may require additional changes at a

ater date.

A -~
L. S. Ruberstein, Assistant Director
for Core and Plant Systems

Division of Systems Integration
Enclosure: As stated
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